THE UNIVERSITY OF CHICAGO

CHICAGO 37 · ILLINOIS

THE LAW SCHOOL

June 1, 1960

Dear Leo:

It was a very exciting, heart warming, and impressive for us to see you on Ed Murrow's program Sunday. It was wonderful to have you in the living room again, and we thought the program had considerable impact.

Like all of your many friends here on campus, we often think of you. Betty particularly asks that I join her in sending you an expression of our love and admiration.

Yours,

Harry Kalven, Jr.

Harry

Leo Szilard Memorial Hospital Room 804 68th and York Avenue New York, New York

THE UNIVERSITY OF CHICAGO CHICAGO 37 · ILLINOIS

THE LAW SCHOOL

May 31, 1961

Professor Leo Szilard DuPont Plaza Hotel Washington, D. C.

Dear Leo:

My thanks for your thoughtfulness in sending us a copy of your collection of short stories. Through Hans I have been following the progress of the book with great interest and I am delighted to have it. It has the wit, irony, and brilliance we have come to expect of you, and I congratulate you on it.

I do hope you will be in Chicago one of these days soon, so we can proudly show the latest of the Kalven children-our still very new baby daughter.

With all best wishes as ever.

Yours,

Harry Kalven, Jr.

HKjr/mns

May 20, 1963

Professor Harry Kalven The Law School The University of Chicago Chicago 37, Illinois

Dear Harry:

Enclosed is a correspondence which is self-explanatory, and which I am sending you for your information.

Are you admitted to the Bar in Illinois?

With kindest regards,

Sincerely yours,

Leo Szilard